Online and In-Person
Public Involvement

Resurfacing US-11 and Ramp Modifications on I-20 at Exits 130, 130A and 130B

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to resurface US-11 (1st Avenue North) and perma-

nently close the ramp on I-20 at Exit 130B in Birmingham, Jefferson County, Alabama. Information about the project

is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, fax, voicemail,
or online as described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by September 30, 2022.
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Project Description Proposed

, { Resurfacing and maintenance work

& W will be performed on 1st Avenue North
5 from 25th Street North to 83rd Street
North

Closure of the 130B ramp on I-20 to 1st
Avenue North (US-11)

Alternatives:
Alt A: Use existing routes

Alt B: Modify the 130A Exit Ramp to
add a left turn lane onto 1st Avenue
North
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Restripe I-20 Eastbound for two con-
tinues lanes at Exit 130 with traffic
from 1-59 South merging onto 1-20

)
Park

0.25 0.5
s w1 Miles

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO:

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com

In-Person Public Meeting

An informal meeting will be held:

Email: i20-rampclosure @dot.state.al.us

Phone: (205) 327-4946 (3 minute limit)
Fax: (205) 254-3199

Mail Comments to:

PO Box 2745

Birmingham, AL 35204
ATTN: Sandra F.P. Bonner

ALDOT, East Central Region

Tuesday, August 30th, 2022
4:00 PM to 6:00 PM

Kennedy Alternative School
125 63rd Street North
Birmingham, Alabama 35212

PLEASE CALL (205)581-5725 FOR REQUESTS
FOR SPECIAL ASSISTANCE AHEAD OF THE
SCHEDULED IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING

Comments on the proposed project must to be submitted by September 30, 2022.




